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  Orbiting Jupiter Gary D. Schmidt,2015 Jack, 12,
tells the gripping story of Joseph, 14, who joins
his family as a foster child. Damaged in prison,
Joseph wants nothing more than to find his baby
daughter, Jupiter, whom he has never seen. When
Joseph has begun to believe he'll have a future,he
is confronted by demons from his past that force a
tragic sacrifice--
  The Giant Planet Jupiter John H.
Rogers,1995-07-20 This highly illustrated volume
provides a comprehensive and accessible account of
Jupiter and its satellites.
  For the Love of Books Thatcher Wine,Elizabeth
Lane,2020-06-02 A celebration of the meaning and
comfort printed books bring to our homes and
lives, from the curation and design experts at
Juniper Books. Explore the significance of the
home library, embellished with alluring
photography and illustrations, in a keepsake
worthy of any bibliophile’s collection. For the
Love of Books shares the vision of Juniper Books,
a business that embraces the roles that books
fulfill in our lives and their staying power. It
recounts the history of books and private
libraries, and champions the resilience of books
in the digital era. Dive into the nuances that
define books for reading, books for decoration,
and books for inspiration. Instructive chapters
provide useful details for creating and curating
one’s own home library, whether it be a single
shelf or multiple rooms each with their own
collection. You will never look at your
bookshelves the same way again. For the Love of
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Books is about storytelling beyond the pages of
our favorite books. Our books—the ones we choose
to keep—tell the story of who we are. They remind
us who we once were and who we aspire to be.
Thatcher Wine founded Juniper Books in 2001. The
company creates custom libraries and has perfected
the art of turning books inside out to allow for
books to tell stories not just to us, but about
us. Working with booklovers, homeowners, and
designers, Juniper Books has provided the world
with a fresh new approach to the printed book.
Thatcher grew up in New York City where his
parents owned and operated The Quilted Giraffe,
one of the most innovative restaurants in America.
Thatcher graduated from Dartmouth College with a
degree in history and art history and lives in
Boulder, Colorado. Elizabeth Lane is the founder
of Quarterlane, a quarterly subscription book
service which merged with Juniper Books in 2018.
She is also the book buyer for her local
independent bookstore, Partners Village Store and
Kitchen in Westport, Massachusetts. Prior to
working in books, Elizabeth worked in contemporary
visual art—in galleries, nonprofit initiatives and
museums in New York, Austin, and Chicago.
Elizabeth graduated from Davidson College with a
degree in art history and received her masters
degree from the School of the Art Institute of
Chicago.
  Jupiter Gregory Vogt,2000 Describes the planet
Jupiter and its surface features, atmosphere,
rotation, orbit, and moons.
  Don't Call Me Jupiter - Book One Tightrope Tom J
Bross,2021-02-19 Don't Call Me Jupiter is a true-
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story memoir about an All-American family that
becomes all hippied out. It's about the pros and
cons that kids growing up in hippie environments
encountered and how their early experiences
continue to shape them later in life. This First
Family story begins in 1961 in Cincinnati, Ohio
with Dr. Sabin as they're selected to demonstrate
the oral vaccine for polio. They are the paragon
of midwestern, conservative, white-bread, Catholic
idealism. And yet, led by an eccentric mother, the
Martha Stewart of hippies, the family transforms
into a clan of liberal, pot-smoking, psychedelic-
bus-tripping, nature-loving California free
spirits. Told through the wide-eyes of a middle
child; a reluctant hippie kid who loves his family
as much as he is embarrassed by them, this is a
hilarious book about abandonment. Climb aboard
their magic yellow bus for an unforgettable ride
with colorful characters caught in situations that
will make you laugh, cry, and cringe. Don't Call
me Jupiter is a page-turning ride down memory lane
when many parents went in search of themselves and
lost their children along the way. Growing up in
this era was groovy and far out. We believed in
the power of the people. We felt we could save the
whales and make the world a better place. But
there was bad craziness too.The '60s were a
pivotal time. It revolutionized the way people
looked at the world and their place in it. People
challenged tradition, experimented with new
lifestyles - and drugs. The very definition of
family was stretched. Many people share
unforgettable memories connected to the hippie
movement and want to know how it's affecting them
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today. What was gained? What was lost? Are any of
our adult disorders and anxiety tied to our
unusual childhoods? This book presents a strong
case in favor of the fuck yea - of course it
does!In this first book of three in the series,
you'll get an intimate understanding of the main
characters, the changes they embrace, and how it
affects their decisions and behaviors. Years
later, this disbanded group is forced back
together to deal with a family crisis. Similar
memories about surviving dysfunctional families
include: Running with Scissors, The Glass Castle,
Let's Pretend this Never Happened, The Liar's
Club, This Boy's Life, and A Heartbreaking Work of
Staggering Genius. It's like a 70's version of
Shameless but with less booze, more weed, and way
more hallucinogenics. This book needs to be read
because it expands our understanding of the hippie
movement and its continuing impact on society.
Don't Call Me Jupiter provides an accurate,
visceral, entertaining, real-life perspective into
the ups and downs of surviving a hippie childhood.
  Finding Jupiter Kelis Rowe,2024-03-05 Sparks fly
when Orion and Ray meet for the first time at a
roller rink in Memphis. But these star-crossed
souls have a past filled with secrets that
threaten to tear them apart before their love
story even begins. Found poetry, grief, and fate
collide in this powerful debut. Ray: Just once I’d
like my birthday to be about me, and not the day
my father died. I want to be Ray Jr., the tall
girl from Memphis with the poetry beats and the
braids that stay poppin’. And when I meet Orion at
the skating rink, that’s exactly who I am. He
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pulls my hand, and instead of being defined by my
past, he races me toward my future. Orion: When I
dive into the pool, it’s just me and my heartbeat.
There’s no dad, no dead sister, and no distracting
noises. But I can’t hold my breath forever. And
since I met Ray, I don’t want to. The closer we
get, though, the more I see I’m not the only one
caught in her wake. With a lyrical blend of found
poetry and poignant prose and the addition of
black and white illustrations, this stunning debut
captures young Black love and a decades-old family
secret that may shatter a romance that feels
written in the stars.
  Explore Jupiter Liz Milroy,2021 Find out what
makes Jupiter different from other planets in this
scientific exploration. Readers will learn about
the planet's weather, moons, space missions, and
more--
  Discover Jupiter Margaret J. Goldstein,2018-08
From its history to its future, learn all about
Jupiter, what it looks like, and how scientists
study this huge planet.--
  Destination Jupiter Giles Sparrow,2009-08-15
Describes the biggest planet in the solar system,
including its atmosphere, surface, formation,
orbit, and core.
  Jupiter Ben Bova,2001 Idealistic young American
scientist Grant Archer joins a clandestine
expedition to this awesome new world. But Grant
does not share the ideals of the scientists he
accompanies: he has been planted on their
expedition by the New Morality, a religious group
that wants to ferret what the 'godless humanists'
have discovered. His mission: to reassure the new
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religious leaders of Earth that Jupiter holds no
intelligent life. But unknown to the New Morality,
Grant, though the son of a minister, is both a
believer and a man who sees no reason why science
and faith can not co-exist. He has come to the
vast, planet-girdling ocean of Jupiter with an
open mind, and he is about to tell his masters
something that may shatter their conviction.
  Voyage to Jupiter David Morrison,Jane Samz,1980
  Far-Out Guide to Jupiter Mary Kay Carson,2013-04
Jupiter is bigger than any other planet in our
solar system. It has rings and centuries-old
storms. It has more than sixty moons, too—some
with underground oceans! Featuring a center spread
with fast facts, this great addition to the FAR
OUT GUIDE TO THE SOLAR SYSTEM series will tell you
everything you need to know about the biggest
planet—including missions and the scientists who
planned them, and the spacecraft they used to do
so.
  Jupiter Elaine Landau,2000-03 Describes the
characteristics of the planet Jupiter and its
moons, as revealed by photographs sent back by
unmanned spaceships.
  Jupiter J.P. Bloom,2015-01-01 Learn about the
fifth planet from the sun and the largest planet
in our solar system with simple, easy-to-read text
alongside striking images and diagrams that will
assist young readers in learning. Complete with a
table of contents, glossary, index, and More Facts
section. Aligned to Common Core Standards and
correlated to state standards. Abdo Kids is a
division of ABDO.
  The Largest Planet Nancy Loewen,2008 Learn about
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the planet Jupiter, explore its great red spot and
more.
  Visions of Jupiter Tilly Jupiter,2019-05-16 This
book presents three stories of speculation about
how things are, might become, and might have been.
Taken together they provide a glimpse into my
visions of the world. You'll find I live in a
strange and absurd world, but so do you; often the
world is enjoyable precisely due to that
absurdity. I hope reading gives you a chuckle, and
then you hesitate and wonder, even for just a
moment.? ~~~~~ Excerpt ~~~~~ Once the conflict
finally began, the war didn?t last long at all.
Our early efforts, our initial salvo, started a
dramatic collapse in business. The aliens
themselves inadvertently made their situation
worse. We were very careful that our campaign
didn?t hurt any living beings and we really didn?t
want to damage property, but we certainly didn?t
stop short of humiliating them. There is a
practical limit to how long people will continue
going for pizza to places where aircraft are
noisily circling near the ceiling while spraying
silly string over the food; there's a limit to how
often they will go to a burger place where remote-
controlled cars attack their ankles and set off
stink bombs. We used that intolerance to our
advantage. Naturally our enemies spun some of our
more dramatic assaults into news stories and
spurious allegations alluding to bogus claims of
evil domestic terrorism (which the media love, as
it falls under the heading of not letting any good
catastrophe be under-exploited and this got a lot
of extra mileage from the rather confusing



9

events). We suffered through the usual tortured
prose on the important role of entrepreneurial
businesses of which the burger stand was the
quintessential example. But we countered, with a
rumor mill that was computerized and lethal. We
had synchronized denial-of-service attack systems
on their websites, supply chains, and our street
teams tweeted countless (alleged) grievances
against the chains. We had bloggers and pundits of
all sorts at our beck and call, who were happy to
promote the idea that food should, in fact, have
actual nutritional content. We had the muscle. We
had the best story. We were the underdogs and
they, the evil corporate empire. We even had the
brand name: Fast-Food Wars.
  Jupiter Alexis Roumanis,2015-08-01 Did you know
that Jupiter is the largest planet in the solar
system? It is more than 11 times wider than Earth.
Find out more in Jupiter, a Planets book. This is
an AV2 media enhanced book. A unique book code
printed on page 2 unlocks multimedia content. This
book comes alive with embedded weblinks, audio and
video clips, activities, and other features, such
as a slide show, matching word activity, and quiz.
  Jupiter Betsy Rathburn,2019-01-01 Jupiter is the
biggest planet in the solar system! This gas giant
is also one of the most fascinating. From its
famous Great Red Spot to its dozens of moons,
Jupiter holds several mysteries for the scientists
who study it. This fascinating title will show
readers that Jupiter is as interesting as it is
huge!
  Jupiter William Sheehan,Thomas Hockey,2018-04-15
Majestic and untwinkling, Jupiter is the grandest
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of all planets. It is the largest planet in our
solar system and among the brightest objects in
the night sky. It shines with a noble, steady
luster, and its calming presence has inspired
humans for centuries. Jupiter was the “beloved
star” of the first serious observers of the
planets, the ancient Sumerians and Babylonians,
and has inspired poetic utterances from eminent
writers such as William Wordsworth and Walt
Whitman. It also continues to inspire contemporary
astronomers and stargazers, and this beautifully
illustrated volume brings our understanding of
Jupiter right up to date. The scientific study of
Jupiter is at a watershed: NASA’s Juno space probe
has entered orbit about Jupiter to investigate the
planet, while information gleaned from improved
telescopes and other robotic explorers in space
continues to improve our understanding of the
planet’s origin, evolution, and composition.
Jupiter provides a concise and expert overview of
the history of our observations of this largest of
planetary spheres, as well as reports on the much-
anticipated initial findings from the Juno space
probe. Also incorporating other recent research
that is not widely available, Jupiter is an
accessible and engaging introduction to planetary
science that will deepen our knowledge both of
this magnificent planet and of our own place in
the solar system.
  Galileo's Planet Thomas A Hockey,2020-11-25
Since the earliest times one of the brightest
lights in the heavens has been that of Jupiter,
mythical king of the gods and the largest planet
in the solar system. It was only natural that
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peoples from the dawn of history would be
interested in such a planet and, indeed, Jupiter
was one of the first objects to be observed with
the telescope. Even today Jupiter captures the
public interest like no other planet: a vast
gaseous world, home to violent storms (larger than
the Earth) that have raged for centuries.
Galileo's Planet: Observing Jupiter before
Photography presents the history of humankind's
quest to understand the giant planet in the era
before photography, a time when the only way to
observe the universe was with the human eye. The
book provides a comprehensive and fascinating
account of the people involved in this quest,
their observations, and the results of their
findings. Many of the planetary features studied
in detail by today's space probes were once
glimpsed by keen-eyed, amateur astronomers. These
Earth-bound explorers made up for their modest
instruments and viewing conditions with their
patience, perseverance, and passion for the night
sky. Their greatest challenge was the fifth planet
from the Sun and the search for its imagined
surface-a revelation of the real Jupiter. In the
process, these part-time observers redefined the
meaning of the word planet. The book recounts
their story from the earliest times right up until
the invention of the camera.

Yeah, reviewing a book Jupiter could ensue your
near connections listings. This is just one of the
solutions for you to be successful. As understood,
carrying out does not recommend that you have
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fantastic points.

Comprehending as competently as conformity even
more than other will offer each success.
neighboring to, the statement as capably as
perspicacity of this Jupiter can be taken as well
as picked to act.
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